CPC Committee Meeting Minutes

January 13, 2015

Meeting called to order at 7:30 by the chairman Mike S.

There were 5 new members present.

Tim P. volunteered to serve as secretary.

Paul H., area chairman, gave his report about NERAASA and the upcoming min-conference.

Michael suggested and promptly volunteered to serve as coordinator to keep track of and
schedule commitments.

Radio show-Sam and Carol L. will shadow.

Steve, CPC co-chair, asked if it'd worth having invited committee guests report at CPC meetings,
and should CPC sent reps to Institutions and Intergroup. Discussion followed. Although no vote
was taken, the general consensus seemed to support continuing the practice of having invited
committee members report at CPC meetings and to have CPC report to the aforementioned
committees.

Tim suggested we follow-up with Mark from Elms about booking commitments at EIms College
and HCC.

Mike will bring boards and sponsor a doctor packets for next month's meeting.

Meeting closed at 8:40 pm with Responsibility Pledge.

Respectfully submitted,

Tim P



